
To all Oregon Legislators: 

 

If tear gas is banned in warfare, why are police allowed to use it in our own cities? 

 

Please ban the use of tear gas in our towns, even in the case of so-called riots. If 
police were held accountable and trained properly to not use lethal force 

against peaceful protestors, they wouldn't need tear gas, and rubber bullets should 
be banned as well, as they can be lethal and incredibly damaging. 

And why are federal troops! even allowed to police the streets of Portland. This 
Trump playbook smacks of Hitler's use of the SS to put down protests. 

Much more dangerous than the protestors themselves. 

 

Judith Sawyer 

Eugene resident 

 


